

Loch of Clunie Steering group agenda for 31<sup>st</sup> October 2022 at 7pm

Is there an assigned individual from Blairgowrie and Rattray Community Council?

Visitor Management:                   How did the Summer season go for P&K? Any issues?  
Bin emptying more frequently at busy times?  
Trial of no bins compared with bins. How did that go?  
Red line on the Clearway and any other ticketing news?

Question asked - Should we have camping permits similar to what they have in Loch Lomond National Park?

Person:                   For signage will show edited information and pictures to give an idea of mock-ups to discuss.  
Discuss balance between interesting education and rule giving  
Children's sign will need to be either incorporated or on its own? Permission from parents and children.  
Signage for the Angling group. Contact information on sign?  
How to prevent signage overload?

Person:                   How is the Clunie Loch Angling Conservation Group progressing?  
What still needs to be done?  
Fishing Permits and management  
Any questions?

Community Investment Fund application. <https://www.pkc.gov.uk/cif>

Will be filled in before meeting as deadline is 4<sup>th</sup> November and first panel meeting 17<sup>th</sup> November. A bank account will need to be linked to another community group. Email discussion before meeting.  
Secretary can email or hand in the application on 2<sup>nd</sup> November.

Future of The Loch of Clunie Steering Group: Are we short term or longer term?

What are our aims and objectives?

Do we want to become more involved in wider politics? The following possible future topics that could be discussed with possible action if the group wanted to become a long term group.

The Outdoor Access code is not fit for purpose?

Private property and vandalism – Do police, rangers, local land owners, fire service and locals living in the area have enough support and legal capability to prevent and deal with problems?

Protection of the Loch's Ecology. Nature Scot just do office work? Reports outdated and not based upon actual surveyed loch data.

Future protection of the sensitive historic environment? Future archaeology like in Dunkeld?

Different government departments need to communicate on the above?

Finally: If we are becoming a long term group, who becomes the chair, official secretary and treasurer? Other aspects to this?